
Cllr Nick Forknell 
Chairman of Neighbourhood Plan Working Group

c/o Mrs. Helen Doherty (Executive Officer)
27 Blackwell Road
Barnt Green
BIRMINGHAM
B45 8BT

13th October 2014

Dear Cllr Forknell,

Lickey & Blackwell and Cofton Hackett Neighbourhood Area Designation

Following the statutory consultation period between 18th July and 29th August 2014, 
the Lickey & Blackwell and Cofton Hackett Neighbourhood Area has been
designated by Bromsgrove District Council in accordance with the Regulation 7 of the
Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 and with section 61G of the 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 as amended for the purposes of
Neighbourhood Planning.

A copy of this letter will be placed on the Council’s website. I am also forwarding a
copy of the letter to you electronically, should you wish to place it on the Parish 
Council’s website.

Should you require anymore guidance in the following stages of neighbourhood 
planning, please do not hesitate to contact me or my colleague Gemma Hawkesford.

Yours sincerely,

Mike Dunphy
Strategic Planning Manager


